
From: laura <laura@OntarioPhil.ca> 
Sent: January 22, 2025 3:18 PM
To: Walter Schummer <Walter.Schummer@brock.ca>
Cc: Deena Hunt 
Subject: 2025 Durham Region Mayors’ Gala supporting Ontario Philharmonic endorsement request

Dear Mayor Schummer:

2025 Durham Region Mayors’ Gala supporting Ontario Philharmonic endorsement 
request

It has been months since the (November) 2024 Durham Region Mayors' Gala.  Plans and 
developments are underway to make the 2025 Durham Region Mayors' Gala a spectacular evening.

Our success is due in large part to the Township of Brock Mayor’s office endorsement of the gala. 
We would ask kindly for your continued support of the gala through your endorsement.

Your endorsement comprises:

1. permission for OP to use the Township of Brock logo on gala sponsorship package and
associated materials. (All usage guidelines will be followed and pre-print/pre-distribution
authorization from the city's communication staff will be obtained) Does Township of Brock
have a new logo at this time, or is the same as the  2024 logo?

2. permission for OP gala staff/volunteers to note that your endorsement has been given when
speaking with prospective sponsors.

The 2025 Durham Region Mayors' Gala is on October 15th 2025 (Wednesday) from 6pm to
10pm at Ajax Convention Centre, 550 Beck Crescent, Ajax.

Please do let me know if there are any questions that you have.  I will be happy to answer them.  

Cheers,

Laura

Laura Vaillancourt | Executive Director
Ontario Philharmonic | www.ontariophil.ca
18 Simcoe Street South | Oshawa | ON L1H 4G2
905-571-3100 desk | 905-706-5799 cell
laura@ontariophil.ca | 11907-0845 RR0001

Ontario Philharmonic acknowledges that, Oshawa the land on which we live, learn, work and play is
located on treaty land of the Mississauga of the Scugog Island Nation, and the traditional territories of
the Haudenosaunee, the Wendat and the Anishinaabe.




